
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

You are invited to participate in public hearings as part of the process to develop Lebanon County’s 
Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Human Services Plan.  This plan includes information for Lebanon County 
Mental Health, Intellectual Disabilities, Commission on Drug & Alcohol and Community Action 
Partnership.  We would truly appreciate your feedback!   
 
The public hearings will be held in-person at Lebanon County MH/ID/EI Second Floor Conference 
Room, 220 East Lehman Street, Lebanon, on the following dates/times: 
 
Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. 
Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Questions about the public hearing should be directed to Holly Leahy, Administrator, Lebanon 
County MH/ID/EI Program at 717-274-3415 or holly.leahy@lebanoncountypa.gov.  
 

 


